KSCO

QUALITY RADIO 2300 PORTOLA DRIVE e P.O.BOX 1080

SANTA CRUZ, CALIFORNIA 95060
PHONE AREA 408 — 475.1080

February 11, 1969

Mr. Bill nNittler
Box 112
Englewood, Colorado 80110

Dear Mr. Nittler:

Thank you for your reported reception of KSCO in Colorado
on February 5, 1969, The data supplied coindides with our log
and you did receive KS5CO. At the time of reported reception,
KSCO was operating with our licensed daytime facilities of
10,000 watts non-directional antenna. At 5:45PM our signal
disappeared because we reduce power to 250 watts non-directional
under temporary authority while our new night facilities of
5,000 watts directional are being constructed.

Thank you once sgain for your reported reception of KSCO
and the details of your receiving setup.

Sincerely yours,

RADID SANTA CRUZ - KS5CO
Sl (], (Fekos

Charles V. Berlin

Managing Partner
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10,000 Watts-1080 kc. - FM 24,000 Watts-99.1 mc

500 W. Night



